
Pomegranate  
Remote Learning Weekly Overview 

Date: 01-02-2021 
Day English Live Lesson 

(1 hour) 
Maths Live Lesson 

(1 hour) 
Topic SeeSaw  

(1 hour) 
Reading  

(20 minutes) 
 

 
 

Monday 

I can: Write direct speech 
Task:  
Live learning on Teams and task on 
Seesaw 

I can: discover equivalent fractions  

Task: Live learning on Teams and task 
on Seesaw 
 
 

Topic: States of Matter 
 
Task:   Activity on Seesaw 
 

I can: Answer comprehension and 
inference questions 
 
Task: Purple Mash 

 

 
 

Tuesday 

I can: Extend direct speech using a 
reported clause 
Task:  
Live learning on Teams and task on 
Seesaw 
 

I can: identify equivalent fractions  

 
Task: Live learning on Teams and task 
on Seesaw 
 
 

Topic: The body coach  
 
Task: Video activity on Seesaw 

I can: Answer comprehension and 
inference questions 
 
Task: Purple Mash 
 

 
 

Wednesday 

I can: Write a short character dialogue 
 
Task:  
Live learning on Teams and task on 
Seesaw 
 

I can: represent equivalent fractions  
Task: Live learning on Teams and task 
on Seesaw 
 
 

Topic: Music  
 
Task: Activity on Seesaw  

I can: Answer comprehension and 
inference questions 
 
Task: Purple Mash 
 

 
 

Thursday 

I can: Extend character dialogue by 
including reported clauses 

 
Task:  
Live learning on Teams and task on 
Seesaw 
 

I can: make equivalent fractions  

 
Task: Live learning on Teams and task 
on Seesaw 
 
 

Topic: Art  
 
Task: Activity on Seesaw  

I can: Answer comprehension and 
inference questions 
 
Task: Purple Mash 
 

 
 

Friday 

I can: Extend character dialogue by 
including reported clauses 
Task:  
Live learning on Teams and task on 
Seesaw 
 

I can: identify fractions that are greater 
than 1  
 
Task:  Activity on seesaw  

Mosaic Time  I can: Read for pleasure 
 
Task: Seesaw 

 

 


